
Don Miguel Foods Carne Asada Burrito Recall Oct.

13, 2023

Oct. 13: Don Miguel Foods has recalled a batch of their Carne Asada burritos, because
they could contain Listeria monocytogenes, a bacteria that can make people really sick.
This was found out through lab tests. Right now, no one has reported getting sick from
eating these, but it’s better to be safe and not eat them.

Products affected: The recall is for 7-oz. packages of “DON MIGUEL Hand Made
BURRITO CARNE ASADA” with a date code of D23270 and an establishment number
“EST. 20049,” made on Sept. 27, 2023.

What to do if you have the products: If you have these burritos, don’t eat them. You can
either throw them away or take them back to the store where you bought them for a

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/don-miguel-foods-recalls-frozen-ready-eat-carne-asada-burrito-products-due-possible


refund. If you have questions, you can call Don Miguel Foods at 800-523-4635 or go to
their website at www.megamexfoods.com/contact-us.


